
RAMSHILL ROUNDABOUT 

The Newsletter for the Residents of  

Ramshill Estate 

 
Dear Residents, 
 

RAMSHILL RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION AGM 
 

Following on from our August newsletter the snagging work specified by HCC and 
undertaken by Taylor Wimpey’s sub-contractors is progressing although we now 
hear Hampshire County Council have added further work which may delay (yet 
again) our Adoption. Also we are well aware of the problems this has caused 
some residents and we can only reiterate that short term pain will ensure long 
term benefit for all residents and our homes, not least to those who have 
experienced difficulties selling their homes because we are unadopted. 
 
We have now reserved: 
 

WEDNESDAY 28TH NOVEMBER @ 7pm FOR OUR ANNUAL AGM 
VENUE: CHURCHERS COLLEGE 

 
Could you please make a note of this date and attend to hear about the progress 
made this year to resolving our long standing Legacy Inheritance and participate 
in the discussions. We need residents to support your Association if we are to 
secure our future. 
 
This has been a team effort and the AGM will include our local Councillors who 
have been vital to the progress made so far. 
 
Should you wish to respond to this newsletter please write to: 
 

Chair@Ramshill.org.uk 
 

We look forward to seeing you at our AGM. 
 

Ramshill Residents Association 
 

September 2018.  
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